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Public Service Commission - Docket 10-035-39

R AT

From: Mary Lindsay < titiueE
To: <psccal@utah.gov>

Date: 5/10/2010 11:05 AM

Subject: Docket 10-035-39

May 10, 2010

To Whom It May Concern,

After further reviewing the docket 10-035-39 | have developed concemns and questions as to how this will benefit
the citizens of Grantsville. 1find that there are no benefits to the community at this time and | wonder why this is
heing proposed to be developed in this great city?

After discussing this with some of the residents of Grantsville | wonder why Rocky Mountain has not looked at
some of the other proposals that wont impact the city as much. What about health concerns for the community?
Has this been studied as far as an impact on the environment?

Please consider other alternatives! Thank your time.

Sincerely,

Mary J.Lindsay-Vonk
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